Starfish 111, 1V, V Condominium Association
Board of Directors Meeting (Electronic)
August 16, 2019

Meeting was called to address “Fake (ficticious) Emails” being sent to Board Members from
other Starfish Board Members trying to gain approval to release funds for ficticious projects and
“gift cards.”

Determined to be spam and “phishing” emails.
Decision was made to take down the Board Officer’s email addresses from the Website.

All Board members approved, the change was made, and the issue was closed.



